
Litterbugs may ruin Dartmouth
Public  Schools  participation
in textile program
“Dear Community: It is with great frustration we post this
picture. This is Cushman School.

Unfortunately, some people have decided our textile bins are a
good place to dump trash. These bins are for bagged textiles
only. The district receives funding which is used for special
activities for students. It is sad to see such a great program
being threatened because it is being abused.

We  will  be  forced  to  eliminate  our  participation  in  this
program if this continues.

Please  help  us  maintain  this  program  by  abiding  by  the
rules.”-Dartmouth Public Schools.
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